
 
 
 
 
 

 
Annual Integrated Pest Management Pesticide Notification 

 
 

The District uses a licensed, professional pest control service firm for the prevention and control of 
rodents, insects, and other pests in and around the district's buildings. 

 
Pests can sting, bite, cause contamination, damage property, and spread disease; therefore, we must 
prevent their presence and control them as necessary. The district or outside contractors may also apply 
herbicides on district properties, as deemed necessary. 

 
The long-term health effects on children from the application of such pesticides may not be fully 
understood. All pest control materials are chosen and applied according to labeling directions per 
Federal law. 

 
To limit the potential pesticide exposure, the district follows safety regulations to ensure pesticides are 
applied properly. All pesticide products, which are used in and around school buildings, are required to 
be registered with the Minnesota Department of Agriculture and the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency. In addition, school employees and certified and licensed applicators are required by state and 
federal law to comply with all requirements of the pesticide label, including building sites, application 
rates, re-entry intervals, posting, use of personal protective equipment, use restrictions, and disposal on 
the product label. An estimated schedule of pesticide applications is available for review or copying at 
the district office. 

 
To be notified about pesticide applications or the management plan, please contact the district health 
and safety coordinator at 763.682.8786. 
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